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Friends of St. Cuthbert’s 

Friends of St. Cuthbert’s are seeking assistance towards the cost of an outdoor movie night on the lower hill of St Cuthbert’s Park.  It is a family focused event and is also part of the groups aim to reclaim the usage of the park for residents living in the surrounding areas. 



The Arts office recommends that a contribution of €650 be allocated Friends of St Cuthbert’s Park for their outdoor movie night.


